
 

 

  IGC Delegates  
  FAI Members 
   
 
 
 
 
  Lausanne, 24 December 2015 

 
 
 
 
FAI Gliding Commission (IGC) Plenary Meeting 2016 
 
 
 
Dear IGC Delegates  
Dear Members,  
 
You are cordially invited to attend the next Plenary meeting of the FAI Gliding 
Commission (IGC), to be held: 
 
 

Friday 26th and Saturday 27th February 2016 
 

at 
 

Sofitel Luxembourg Europe 
Julie Toussaint 

2520 Luxembourg 
Luxembourg 

 
 
Please kindly register online via http://www.fai.org/igc-about-us/igc-meetings/40804 
 
Agenda, annexes and other documents will be published in the near future at: 
http://www.fai.org/igc-about-us/igc-meetings 
 
We look forward to welcoming you in Luxembourg. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

 
Susanne SCHÖDEL  
FAI Secretary General 
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